
 
 

ATTENTION 
 

Thompson & Oakdale  
West St. Paul, MN 
Driveway Closures for Residents 
 
On Monday, July 31st, 2023 stating at 2:00 p.m., construction crews will be pouring the new concrete curb & gutter. You 
will not be able to access your driveway between Monday, 2:00 p.m. until Thursday, August 3rd. 
 
Here is what to expect:  

• Monday afternoon, the contractor will be setting string line between Wentworth and Oakdale Court.  

• First thing Tuesday morning, they will be placing curb starting at Wentworth and working towards Stassen Drive.  

• The Concrete Contractor expects to be onsite through Thursday to pour all the curb and gutter.  

• During this time, you will be asked to park on the WEST side of Oakdale Ave. 

• Once the curb is poured in front of your home, you may park in front of your home.  

• On Thursday morning, the contractor will be placing a gravel ramp up and over this new curb to give you access 
to your driveway.  

• The following week, Bituminous Roadways plans to pave the first lift of asphalt.  

• Later this summer, the concrete contractor will be back to pour the driveway aprons, sidewalk, pedestrian 
crossings, and all other miscellaneous concrete items. At this time, you will receive another notice that you will 
not have access to your driveway for a few days.  

• Please don’t walk on the curb for the first 24 hours. If you need a handicap access, please call me and the 
contractor will build you an accessible ramp to get over the curb 
 
 

The weather effects the schedule. In the event of a rain event, the schedule may be delayed.  
 
We greatly appreciate your patience during this long construction project.  
 

 
Sincerely,  
 
Mike Kriesel 
Construction Inspector 
651-470-9192 
  



 
 
 
 
 

 


